Proposed Catchment Areas Announcement

November 16, 2017

As a part of the annual district-wide catchment boundary review, catchment areas and Programs of Choice
needing alterations for the 2018-2019 school year have been identified and it was determined that action is
required in a few areas. Currently, there are some catchment areas where a few students attend a different
middle school or secondary school then their classmates. These proposed changes below help to align the
catchments by level for these students. These changes are proposed to be applied as students enter a new
school.

Details regarding the proposed catchment area changes outlined below will be shared at the Catchment Area
Information Session for Regular Programs.

Proposed Changes for Catchment Areas
1. Porter Street Elementary and Mountain View Elementary:

a. 757 -935 (odd address numbers) Foster Avenue students between Robinson Street and Blue Mountain
Street are proposed to change from the Mountain View Elementary catchment to the Porter Street
Elementary catchment.

b. 651-753 (odd address numbers) Blue Mountain Street students between Foster Avenue and Como Lake
Avenue are proposed to change from the Porter Street Elementary catchment to the Mountain View
catchment. To note, some of these students are already in the Mountain View catchment.

2. Cape Horn Elementary and Rochester Elementary:

a. All Marathon Court students are proposed to change from the Cape Horn Elementary catchment to the
Rochester Elementary catchment.

3. Montgomery Middle and Pitt River Middle:

a. The boundary between Montgomery Middle and Pitt River Middle is proposed to change from
Lougheed Highway to the Coquitlam River. This area is currently designated as a Natural Area and is
not zoned for housing and thus, there are no students living in this proposed area change.

4. Centennial Secondary and Port Moody Secondary:

a. 757 -935 (odd address numbers) Foster Avenue students between Robinson Street and Blue Mountain
Street are proposed to change from the Port Moody Secondary catchment to the Centennial Secondary
catchment.

b. 655-763 (odd address numbers) Hailey Street students are proposed to change from the Centennial
Secondary catchment to the Port Moody Secondary catchment.

c. 651-1015 (odd address numbers) and 654-754 (even address numbers) Blue Mountain Street students
north of Foster Avenue are proposed to change from the Centennial catchment to the Port Moody
Secondary catchment.
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Catchment Area Information Session for Regular Programs

Date: Wednesday, November 29", 2017

Time: 5:30—7:00 pm

Location: Winslow Centre Gymnasium, 1100 Winslow Avenue, Coquitlam
Attendees will have the opportunity to provide written feedback. Feedback will be
reviewed and final decisions will be communicated out in early January.
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